
From: Garry R. Smith <GarrySmith@schouse.gov>
To: ALLUSERS <ALLUSERS@sclpits.local>

Date: 5/1/2018 1:03:59 PM
Subject: Bible Study (Wednesday, May 2nd at 8:30 AM, 501, Blatt)

Good afternoon,
 
This is a friendly reminder that Bible Study will be tomorrow, Wednesday, May 2nd at 8:30 a.
m. in room 501, Blatt.
 
If anyone has any questions or needs anything, please call my office at 803-734-3141.
 
Thank you and I hope you all have a blessed day.
 
Sincerely,
Garry Smith
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